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Hello Fellow Bocce Members and a Happy New Year to all.  We hope everyone is doing 
well and staying safe!!!  First, we would like to thank everyone for their continued 
support and a very successful 2022 season and congratulations to our summer, fall and 
senior league champions.  Now, it’s time to start getting excited for our 2023 season.  
Our summer evening & senior league registration will be held on Saturday & Sunday 
2/25 & 26/2023 from 12:00pm until 2:00pm each day at the bocce cabin.  The evening 
league will start Sunday 4/2/2023 and the senior league will start Tuesday 4/4/2023.  
The summer evening ‘Sweet 16 Playoffs’ will be held on Saturday 7/8/2023 and both 
evening & senior league championships will be held on Saturday 7/15/2023. 

Jim Greco has resigned as a long time B. O. D.  Jim has been a tremendous asset to 
our organization for many years with his ideas and expertise in organizing, helping & 
running many of the projects that we all enjoy today.  He will still be an active member of 
our league playing on his long standing Sunday night team ‘LaFamilia’.  Thank You 
Jim!!!!!   

 
In an effort to keep everyone updated as much as possible with the many great new 
things that you may or may not have noticed, below is a list of most of those items from 
2022 and some exciting new plans for this 2023 year. 

** 2022 ** 

• Installed new flooring and finished painting inside the cabin. 

• Installed 2 handicapped parking spaces at the zoo end of the courts. 

• Installed a ‘Trash Corral’ next to the shed to keep our local critters from dragging 
trash and other debris into the Stony Creek. 

• Refurbished 3 of the 5 Memorial Benches that are located around the courts. 

• Won 3rd place in the Norristown Garden Club for Public Outdoor Gardens.  

• Hosted our 1st Annual ‘Christmas With Santa’ which was a big success. 

*** Some New Things To Look For In 2023 *** 

• Fix the ‘sinkhole’ in front of the large shed.   

• Finish painting handicap parking spaces. 

• Finish pavers under the pavilion and add pavers under the 4 spectator bleacher 
areas. 

• Redo the surrounding gardens. 

• Add new sliding window and screen to the kitchen. 

We will continue to do the very best we possibly can in what is and always will be in the 
best interest of the league and all of its members.  If you have any questions, 
comments, concerns, ideas, would like to get involved on any committee or help with 
any projects, please do not hesitate to ask any B. O. D. or e-mail us at 
norristownbocce@gmail.com.  Also, you can always check out our web-site at 
Norristownbocceleague.com.  We look forward to another great season of fun, 
fellowship, fresh air, food and of course Bocce with everyone.  Again, Thank You All For 
Your Continued Support!!!        

 

N.B. L. – B. O. D. 


